

Dear Friend,

There are just a few days left for the CFACT team to be your voice of truth at the UN global warming conference in Poland.

Just a few days left for us to help stop the UN from advancing its next major international climate agreement.

<u>I hope I can count on your support right away to help us continue the fight here in Poland.</u>

The concept of freedom has never meant more to me than it did last week.

As you may know, last week I had the unbelievable opportunity to address more than 50,000 Polish citizens gathered in Warsaw to celebrate their National Independence Day, along with millions more watching on live national television.



What an honor and privilege it was to look into their faces, praise the Polish people

for their decades-long fight against tyranny, and exhort them to stand together with us in today's battle against those who would use global warming alarmism to rob us of our freedom and prosperity.

It was truly inspiring to me.

But then, just a few days later, I had the unbelievably sober experience of visiting the concentration camps of Auschwitz and Birkenau and seeing places where human brutality and oppression showed their most horrible face.

Surely, the political and policy battles we are fighting cannot even begin to compare to the horrors represented by those camps.

There simply is no parallel.

Yet such examples from history are instructive to show just how far otherwise-civilized people can descend when they are gripped by false ideologies and twisted utopian ambitions.

They reveal the loss of freedom, taken to its ugliest level.

Right now, the UN is attempting to carry out what its climate chief last year termed
"a complete economic transformation of the world."

That's why CFACT needs your help right away as we finish out the last days of this conference.

To uncover, expose, and help stop the UN's pseudo-scientific, redistributionist agenda . . .

 \ldots and make sure that friends like you in America and around the world know what the UN is up to.

Already, CFACT has co-sponsored a major conference in Warsaw with allies from surrounding European countries.

We have been inside the UN's event as a recognized non-governmental organization, reporting on what's actually going on behind closed doors, holding a

televised press conference, and sharing with delegates and media from around the world the facts refuting alarmist global warming.

We've brought in top experts, led by Apollo VII astronaut Colonel Walter Cunningham, who is briefing delegates about the serious problems with climate science.

And we still have two major day-long briefings on the science and economics of climate taking place today and tomorrow in Warsaw.

Can you please send CFACT your most generous gift of \$25, \$50, \$100, \$250, or even \$500 right away to help us finish strong, and complete this important work?

I wish you could have been with me to see the aspirations for freedom on the faces of so many of the young Poles gathered at the rally last week.

They are saying "Nie" or "No" to global warming hysteria and the loss of liberty it entails.

Won't you join them?

I hope so!

For nature and people too,

Davia

David Rothbard
President

CFACT is recognized as an exempt 501(c)(3) organization under the Internal Revenue Service Act of 1954.

All gifts are tax deductible.

For questions about donating, please contact Christina Wilson at (651) 600-3802. http://cfact.org

> Committee For A Constructive Tomorrow P.O. Box 65722 Washington, DC 20035 Phone: (202) 429-2737

Our mailing address is: P.O. Box 65722 Washington, DC 20035 Copyright (C) 2013 CFACT All rights reserved.